
     

 

     
     

BEFORE THE  NEVADA TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY  

NOTICE OF  THE ADDITION OF A  NEW  TARIFF  

1st  Response Towing, Inc.  d/b/a The Tow Truck Company  (“Applicant”) has  filed an  

application designated as  Docket 23-04039 w ith the Nevada  Transportation Authority 

(“Authority”) for approval of a tariff with regards  to services granted under CPCN  7136, Sub 4, 

for a new location located in Pahrump, Nevada.   

 The application was  filed pursuant to Chapter 706 of the Nevada Revised Statutes  

(“NRS”) and Nevada  Administrative Code (“NAC”). Under  NRS 706.151, the  Authority has  

legal jurisdiction and authority over this matter.  

 The application is on file and available  for viewing at the office of the  Authority, at  3300 

W.  Sahara Avenue, Suite  200, Las  Vegas, NV 89102.  

 Persons with a direct and substantial interest in the filing may file Petitions  for Leave to  

Intervene at the authority’s office.  Such Petitions must conform to the  Authority’s regulations  

and must  be filed  on or before  May 15, 2023.  

 Interested persons may submit Protest for filing at the  Authority’s offices.   Protest must 

conform to the  Authority’s regulations.  Other written comments may also be submitted for  

filing.   

By the Authority,  

  /s/       
Liz Babcock, CPA, Applications Manager  

 
Dated:   May 1, 2023   
 Las Vegas,  Nevada  


